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Upcoming Events

Mar. 30 - Report Cards sent home

Mar. 30 - Lenten Service - 6:30 pm

Apr. 1 - Hot Lunch

Apr. 2 - Lutheran Pioneers Bike Outing

Apr. 4 - 8 - Tornado and Severe Weather Awareness Week

Apr. 14 - Parent Surveys Due

Apr. 15 - Pre Registration Forms Due

April Birthdays

April 2 - Joshua Mauritz

April 15 - Silas Rutherford

April 18 - Miles Rutherford

April 25 - Jade Mendez Vega

April 26 - Nora McClain



Report Cards

Report cards for the third quarter are being sent home today, Wednesday, March 30.

Please also note, we have included a letter along with the report cards regarding

practice dates for our Family Entertainment Night.

Hot Lunch

Hot lunch this week will be spaghetti provided by the Olson family. The cost is $2.00

per person.

Pre Registration Forms

Last week a pre-registration form for the next school year 2022-2023 was sent home.

We ask that everyone, from 3K through Grade 7 please complete this form, whether you

are returning or not. We would like to have your completed form back no later than

Friday, April 15 in order to help us with our planning for the new school year. We greatly

appreciate your help in this matter.

Mission Offering

Our second semester mission offering will go to the Antioch

Foundation, an organization that supports humanitarian aid

projects that are connected with the Gospel outreach in our

sister churches throughout the world. The project we have chosen our offering to

support is an agricultural irrigation project in Peru. Last week’s mission offering was

$33.25. Our total semester offering is $241.75. Mission offerings will be collected on

Friday as the children go to chapel in church. Thank you for your heartfelt gifts.

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on

every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.


